Dear Partner,

Greetings from Philipps-Universität Marburg!

I'm glad to invite you to our upcoming International Staff Training Week in June 2020!

The topic of the week is "Managing ICM Projects (Erasmus+)". Detailed programme information will follow soon.

Our Staff Training week is primarily aimed at colleagues who are involved in student mobility within the Erasmus+ Programme at Faculties and in International Offices of Higher Education Institutions both in Programme and Partnercountries. Colleagues from other departments (such as HR, Finance etc.) are also welcome to apply for our programme.

The programme is free of charge for Erasmus+ Programme and Partner Institutions of Philipps-Universität Marburg.

To take part at our Staff Week, please apply here until the 15th of February:

http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/managing-icm-projects-erasmus

If you have any questions concerning organisational issues or the programme, please feel free to contact me.

I am looking forward to your application!

Best regards

Mit freundlichen Grüßen Kind regards

Philipps-Universität Marburg Internationale Angelegenheiten und Familienservice/

International Office and Family Services

Europäische Bildungsprogramme/

European Office